
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

               DATE : 21/12/2023 

Dear Parents & Students of Class Nursery & KG 

Please note the followings: 

 Friday, 22nd December 2023 will be a holiday for the students of Class 

Nursery, LKG & HKG due to Christmas Celebration.  

(Students of Class I to XII will come to school on 22nd Dec. 2023) 

 Parent-Teacher Meeting (P.T.M.) for all the students of Class Nursery, 

KG and I to XII will be held on 23rd December 2023 (Saturday) and 

timing will be 08.00 am to 11.00 am. 

 Winter Vacation for all the students will be from 25th December 2023 

to 05th January 2024 and school will reopen on 06th January 2024 for 

all the students. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a 

Prosperous New Year ! 

 

Principal 

 


